
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brothers, 
 
I write this, my last Grand Knight Report, with a great sense of pride in all that 
you accomplished this last year. As always, our council met or exceeded our 
“numbers” goals.  
 
But here’s what we’ve done that is truly important: we’ve honored our passed 
brothers, taken care of our own, strengthened our personal Faith, strength-
ened existing friendships, and given our newest brothers a chance to grow 
their Faith and find fraternity with like-minded Catholic men.  

You do the Order proud! 

Coming Up in June 

Fathers for Good starts Sunday, 3 June at 7:00 AM in the Parish Library and 
will meet every other Sunday. Contact Scott Cohen runfast@mindspring.com  
or (404) 365-1540 if you’re interested in a men’s Catholic adult faith formation 
program that seeks to help people hear God’s Word via prayerful reading of 
Scripture and application to real situations. 
 

Our council business meeting is this Tuesday, 5 June at 7:30 PM. Find out who 
will be your newest elected officers and enjoy a shout-out for Brothers who 
helped us meet our goals this last year and recognize a couple who just      
celebrated their 60

th
 wedding anniversary. Brother Bill Driscoll will bring up   

the grill and serve hamburgers, hot dogs, and a special dessert.  
 
Saturday, 9 June, after the 5:00 PM Mass, will be a 50th Jubilee for our  
Brother, Sir Knight Monsignor Fennessey.  Food and beverages in the 
Parish Social Hall to celebrate Monsignor’s 50 years in the priesthood.  
 
Sunday, 17 June, after the 10:30 and 12:15 Masses, help us pass out Mass 
cards for Father’s Day Pro-Life celebration. 
  
Our First Degree Ceremony is moved up to Tue, 19 
June at 7:30 PM. Join us as we welcome our newest 
Brothers who will push us over our recruiting goal of 35 ! 
 
Pro-Life Adoration is the 21st and 22nd of June   
running from 6:00 PM to 7:00 AM. 
 
Bingo is Thursday, 28 Jun. Bring the family and  
enjoy an evening of fun!  

                                        Vivat Jesus, Brother Pat 
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We added seven new members to the Order on May 28th  
at McGivney Hall. The five shown joined All Saints, one 
joined Mary Our Queen, and one joined the downtown   
Sacred Heart Basilica Council. 
 
Three of the five new All Saints Brothers shown here are  
members of St. Joseph Maronite Rite Catholic Church at 
the corner of Glenridge and Hammond Drive.  This raises 
the number of St. Joseph members in our council to 16.  
With a few more members, they will have a sufficient 
number to spin off and form their own council. 
 
We are proud to aid in the formation of new councils in our 
area.  The Chinese community of Holy Name of Jesus   
Parish will follow this model. We previously helped Mary 
Our Queen and Georgia Tech form new councils as well.  

         Ralph Mounzer                               Wissam Shtaih 
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New Members on May 28th 

John Tkatch 

      Deacon Bob Calabrese                            Steve Janski  
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Officer Elections are Coming Up 
As we approach the end of our  
Fraternal Year on June 30th, new 
elections are required to fill all      
officer positions. All existing officers 
must be re-elected.  
 
 We expect Pat Fahey to move 

from Grand Knight to Trustee  
     3-year after two years as GK. 
     So GK is open. We expect Woody   
 Jones to run for GK 
 
 Dominic Palermo has decided to 

stick to Bingo and not return as 
DGK. So DGK is open. We       
expect Steve Strong to run for 
DGK. 

 
 Bill Driscoll will not continue as 

Worthy Warden, so Warden is 
open. 

 
 Our Recorder position was re-

cently filled temporarily by Skip 
Dolt. He will rerun for that spot. 

 
 3 Inside and Outside Guard  
     positions could open depending         
 upon the decision of guards to
 continue for another year or 
 run for other positions. 
 
Any third degree or higher brother 
who wishes to run for office may 
contact a trustee (see the officer    
directory at rear of this newsletter) 
to throw your hat into the ring for 
any position. 
 
Elections will be held at the June  
Council Business Meeting. Please 
consider serving as an officer. 
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Glenn Ruffenach is Knight of Month 
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We just had to nominate Brother 
Glenn Ruffenach as our Knight-of-
the-Month. He just keeps popping 
up everywhere at all our events. 
 
Whether it is a fish fry, or a Bingo, 
or a sales event of some type, or just 
being there at our meetings, Glenn 
is omnipresent.  
 
When he volunteered to help the 
mother of a deceased brother, he   
finally and belatedly got our full   
attention. 
 
Thank you to an exemplary brother. 
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Our 2018 Vidalia Onion Sale has finally wrapped up with another success. All the   
onion bags have new homes.  
 
The late growing season caused a couple of our partner parishes to be unable to take 
part due to other parish commitments, but we still involved ten councils in our effort. 
 
We thank Dean Trantow for his management and the “iron men” who worked every 
Mass on the onion weekend. Thanks to all hands. 

Local Mens Club Consolidation 
 
The All Saints parish Men’s Club was suffering from a false identification as a men-only event 
for the talks held most every month.  
 
So, Mens Club President, Sir Knight Dennis Caniglia, decided that a gender-neutral event 
name could bring in more ladies to these very  interesting talks featuring nice buffet dinners 
prepared by our own Brother Doc Gallagher. Thus the new featured name for these events is  

Speaker Forum Hosted by the All Saints Mens Club. 
 
Now, more great news.  The presidents of several local parish Mens Clubs have decided to try 
and consolidate their efforts by combining their individual speaker forums among local  
parishes like All Saints, Mary Our Queen, St. Brigid, and St. Jude. 
 
This means that if they can pull it off, the speakers would rotate among the member parishes, 
and the individual clubs would advertise the location of the combined events on a rotating   
venue basis to all their combined parishioners. This would ensure larger audiences and the  
possibility of getting better speakers who require larger audiences to attend. 

 
Recently we sent a number of All Saints parishioners to a Mens Club speaker forum at Mary 
Our Queen. We hope this is the start of something very successful. 
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Onion Sale Wraps Up 
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Soap Box Derby Results 

Owen Kler, son of our Youth Director Sir Bryan Kler, won third place in the 2018 
Northeast Soap Box Derby held on June 2nd at the First Baptist Church parking lot 
at North Peachtree Road and I-285. Our council race car is pretty competitive. 
 
A council cooking team also was there to provide the food services. 
 
While we are disappointed that our car did not win, at least we won’t have to send a 
team to Akron, Ohio now to compete in the National Soap Box Derby Championship. 
We’ll take the third place trophy. Congrats to Owen and dad Bryan. 
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June 17th Fathers Day Handouts 

We are seeking 6-8 volunteers for the 10:30am Mass and the 12:15pm 
Mass on Father's Day June 17th.  
 
We plan to pass out Holy Family Holy cards to the women and       
children, and to pass out St. Joseph Father's Day cards to the men  
attending these two Masses. If you can volunteer to assist at either of 
these masses, or at both of the masses, please let me know. We plan 
to have Volunteers at all 3 Exits of the church.  
 
Attached for your review is the schedule of Masses and Exit Doors at 
which we need volunteers. David Emery has volunteered to attend as 
"captain" at the Masses. I will try to organize enough volunteers to 
staff the Event by June 13th.  
 
Please "Reply to Me" if you would like to volunteer. All volunteers are 
welcome. 
 
Thank you,  
John Gannon  

7 
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Council 11402 in the Dunwoody Crier 

You Bingo players—- always check the Dunwoody Crier newspaper for an ad before 
each 4th Thursday Bingo event. There should be an ad placed by our Bingo team 
that gives you three more free playing sheets for one of the games that evening.  
 
This will increase your chances of winning tha game when you turn in the ad for an 
additional free sheet of Bingo cards. See a sample ad below. 
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 Council Ad– 2018 Convention Booklet 

7 9 
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Watters Ad—2018 Convention Booklet 
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3rd Degree— Saturday, June 9th, Fayetteville GA, 11AM.  
1st Degree — Tues. June 19th -7:30 PM All Saints. Candidates 6:45. Coat/tie for pictures. 
 

Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (choose “Events”,  
(then choose “Ceremonials/Degrees” for sections on each degree).   
Questions to Wulf Lindenau 770-558-1022  lindenauwr@aol.com for more info. 
 

May Parish Bingo— Rolling Again 
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Again donated half of all Parish Bingo profits to support  
 various charities. 

 
Paid fees for complementary Bingo tickets for our widows. 

 
Donated $500 Gray Plunkett for his African Mission Trip. 

 
Donated $500 to Parish Youth Group. 

 
Donated $500 to Fr. Bill Hao Chinese Mission. 

 
Voted  another $1,000 for I CARE driving ministry. 

 
Supported the parish Cub Scout Spaghetti Dinner. 

 
Voted $1,000 for parish Jamaica trip and volunteers. 

 
Keith Kieffer asked $500 for Chamblee Food Pantry. 

 
Sponsored a $1,000 Scholarship to Atlanta touchdown Club. 

 
 Acolyte teams served all parish funerals. 

Upcoming Degree Exemplifications 

Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 

We recorded 132 players on May 24th. This was a large increase from our last Bingo crowd and  
welcome. Our Bingo sales were $1,996, our Bingo prizes were $915 plus three door prizes, yield-
ing Bingo gross proceeds of $1,081.  We also received $271 from food donations, $199 from drink 
donations, and $200 from the 50/50 raffle sale. Cost of food and drink, 7% sales tax, state license 
fee, Crier ad cost, and cost of supplies are still to be deducted. Also, 50 players brought their 
Dunwoody Crier coupon ads in for free additional playing sheets. Two Knight widows were in  
attendance. These are excellent continuing results. 
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Capitalism: Two Views 



  

 

Kevin David Mason Passes 

Our entire All Saints Council and 
Watters Assembly communities were 
shocked to learn of the sad passing of 
Kevin Mason, the son of Sir Knight 
David and Carol Mason. 
 
He had just recently been married 
and was killed in a fall on a hiking 
trip in Alabama.  
 
His funeral took place at All Saints 
and our council acolyte team and the 
Watters Assembly honor guard were 
on hand for the funeral services.  
 
Please continue to pray for Kevin, his 
parents, and the extended family in 
their mourning. 

14 
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June Birthdays  

Jim Langford 1 

Mike Feeney 2 

John Heneghan 2 

Deacon Ed Krise 4 

Bob Worthington 7 

Frank Budde 7 

John Byrne 8 

Dwight Smith 9 

Deacon Bill Garrett 10 

Al Tiede 10 

David Jeanson 11 

Mike Paolozzi 12 

Tim Lamb 12 

Sean Corrigan 15 

Michael Smit 15 

David Bailey 15 

John Doueiry 15 

Bob Mack 16 

Carlos Gonzalez 17 

Sasi Munisamy 18 

Harold Fickett 18 

Anthony Jabaley 19 

Kevin Flagg 21 

Nathan Bork 21 

James Connell 22 

Ronald Curtis 22 

Pat Fahey 22 

Willy Trent 22 

John Vander Wiele 22 

George J. Foster 23 

Cun Chun Wei 23 

Michael Cure 24 

Ray Gustin 24 

David Sykes 24 

Charbel Maalouf 25 

John Dawkins 26 

Brian Benninghoff 26 

Dave Davis 30 

Dominic Palermo 30 

    

   
   

   

   
     

      

       

      

     

2nd Kevin & Amy Ryan  18 

3rd Ed & Carol-Anne Cerbone  18 

17th Jay & Jennifer Kapp  18 

16th Jim & Courtney Reilly  17 

28th  Fernando & Maritza Escalante 15 

28th Mike & Loriann Martell  15 

13th John & Jacqueline Shaffer  14 

26th  Dan & Catherine Anderson  14   

18th Matt & Catherine Hurd  13  

25th  Dave & Allison Hartman  12  

 6th Chris & Joli Murtha  11  

8th James-Rosario & Tina John  10  

26th  Danny & Addie George    8 

4th  Rodrigo & Manoela Maciel   7 

6th  Gregory & Ruth Francisco 3  

      

June Wedding Anniversaries 
 Date                                                                                      

12th Allen & Shirley Pfaffinger 63 

1st Deacon Ray & Betty-Lee Egan 61 

1st Norb & Barbara Braza 61 

15th Ray & Violetta Grupinski 61 

21st Mike & Ann Feeney 60 
13th Ken & Patsy Winkler 59 

25th Dave & Eileen Webster 58 

3rd Fred & Margaret Schlitt 57 

24th Frank & Jean Farrell 57 

1st Keith & Janet Kieffer 55 

20th John & Joan Muenchen 54 

12th Ray & Sharon Donahue 53 

12th Gene & Beth Wysocki 53 

26th Joseph & Susan Bruder 53 

11th Wulf & Catherine Lindenau 52 

25th John & Kathy Seggerson 52  

25th Jim & Anne Sheahan 52  

29th Jack & Jean DeVeer 52 

1st Alex & Susan Williams 50 

6th Ralph & Didi O’Connor 50 
15th Dennis & Susan Mackin  50 
17th Ray & Nan Eberly 49 

12th Larry & Nancy Cullen 47 

16th Oscar & Geraldine Pereyra 45 

29th Doc & Mary Gallagher 44 

6th Joonkyu & Christina Bae 40 

19th Mike & Jane Will 40 

16th David & Belkis Sykes 39 

6th Gerry & Vivian Sotomayor 38 

20th Rick & Laura Rother 37 

27th Woody & Janet Jones 37 

30th Bob & Laura Abney 34 

22nd Scott & Mary Ellen Klinger 32 

6th Jeff & Jana Berklich 31 

11th Roc & Carol Tschirhart 30 

15th  Dwight & Erin Smith 27 

22nd  David & Kerstin Adelman  27 

22nd B.J. & Christy Van Gundy 27 

12th  Skip & Elaine Dolt 25 
 11th Jim & Ellie Campbell  24 

16th  Greg & Dawn Pyne 24  

18th  David & Tanys Pyle  24 

10th Paul & Joan Borer  23 

17th   Bob & Rita Fiscella 23 

14th  Lee & Tracy Cullom  21 

5th  Jason & Dorota Miller 20 

7th  Bob & Dorothy Gail Klingensmith  20 

20th Mike & Roxanne Haslach  20 

     

   Council Significant Dates  

Yrs 
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Prayers for Sick/Distressed Friends and Loved Ones 
Matt Allen’s cousin, Jeremy Hellman  
John Brach’s daughters, Suzanne and Amy, and daughter-in-law, Tina 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Ron Collins’ wife, Jackie 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 98, and son David 
Andy Diaz’ Sister, Liz Tierney 
Bill Driscoll’s mother, Gisela 
Pat Duncan’s mother, Joan Duncan 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Joe Fuentes’ nephew’s son, Carson Paul 
Al Garofalo’s wife, Pat, and daughter, Mary Jo Westbrook 
Mike Gregory’s son, Jonas 
Ray Grupinski’s grandson, Aiden Toolan 
BJ Van Gundy’s father-in-law, Larry Robinson 
Tim Harvey’s wife, Donna 
Lou Hlad’s brother Frank and Sister Therese 
Matthew Hurd’s wife, Catherine 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
Harwood (Woody) Jones’ wife, Janet & mother-in-law, Anne Piede 
Tom Kaboski’s son, Matthew 
Keith Kieffer’s sister-in-law, Pat Kieffer 
Monsignor Kiernan’s friend, Marc Boudreaux 
Jack Klapka’s wife, Maralind 
Bob Klingensmith’s wife, Dorothy Gail 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Bernie Marino’s wife, Florence 
John Martin’s wife, Maria 
Doug McAleer’s niece, Sarah Hrdlicka, wife, Linda 
Deacon Ken Melvin’s daughter and wife Linda 
Jason V. Miller’s wife, Dorota 
Mark A. Miller’s brother, Chris Miller 
Paul Mudge’s brother, Daniel J. Mudge, Sr. 
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle, and wife, Betty 
Dominic Palermo’s mother 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
Danny Ross’ daughter –in-law, Jamie and wife Queenie 
Peter Rushworth’s son, Tom 
Charles Santa Maria’s sister-in-law, Wendy 
Bob Santos’ daughter, Brooke 
John Seggerson’s daughter, Katie 
Bill Scully’s Niece, Katie Scully 
Hedy Sevilla’s mother-in-law, Hermogina Beltran  
John Shaffer’s grandson, Michael Calhoon 
Tom Simon’s wife, Nancy 
Mike Smith’s daughter, Courtney Hertel 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher  
Ralph Stinson’s nephews, Johnny Hood and Paul Buckner 
Carl Stryker’s granddaughter 
Richard Szyperski’s granddaughter, Jamie Thrash, 20, and wife Jan 
Ted Tada’s mother-in-law, Mary Hickey, 92 
George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law, Wendy and Wife Helene 
Rich Tomaszewski,’s relative, Sam Turone 
Dave Webster’s wife, Eileen 
Mike Walker’s wife, Kathy 
Charles J. Wilson’s wife, Carolyn 
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers:  
 Dennis Caniglia       Richard Kernan     
 Jack Klapka             Nestor Montero       
 Wiley Maloof           Bob Santos  
  Jim Snoddy             John Barranco 
  Ron Collins             Joe Cavallaro            
  Steven Bales            Tom Simon 
  Frank Paolozzi       Jack Harte      
  Dave Jeanson         Mike Smith     
  Cary Kean              Mike Feeney 
  Jack Curtin             Bill Driscoll 
  Joseph Stutz           Charles J. Wilson 
  Harvey Moskowitz   Bill Camden 
  Joe Liebsack            John Pepitone  
  Joe Cavallaro   
    
       Ailing Brothers Ongoing Prayers 
   Andy Diaz           Ray Gustin    John Brach 
   Matt Dewhurst   Al Garofalo   Walt Gauthier 
   Franz Brucks      Bryan St. Romain  
   Al Alberghini      Ted Davis 
   Larry Cullen       Benny Mastrogiovanni     
 
     Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
Paul Nacey      Deacon Jack Knight    
Nicholas  Le    Missionary Gray Plunkett  
 

 Our Beloved Clergy 
Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Bernand Schlesinger III 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Joel Konzen 
Abbot Augustine Myslinski, OSCO, Conyers 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Monsignor James J. Fennessy 
Father William T. Hao     
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small       
Father David Daly, LC       Father Daniel Ketter 
Father John Klein , LC    
Father Joseph Khang Huynh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun, Ghana 
Father Brian Kerr, MOP       
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise        Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Deacon Rick Medina 
Deacon-in-Formation  Hedy Sevilla 
 

Our Beloved Widows  
Grace Mahoney      Rita Mix     Peggy Eckard 
Ellie Pavlik    Nancy Moeller     
Marion Reale     Jaye Norman     Winifred Koss 
MaryAnn Dellaria (Lehman)     Donna Kantak   
Antoinette Roy  Ruth Del Guercio  Marie Crean 
Angela McCabe   Susan Cicero  Sharon Malone 
Pat Addison     Carol Bieszak     Helen O’Shea 
Margie Vicknair       Joyce Templeton 
Margaret McCabe     Mary Ann Stojka 
Elizabeth Morrell        Theresa Callahan 
Katie Woerner   Mary Ardagna  Sally Horan 
Patti Travers Neil    Polly Callison     
Karen Giles    Joanne Swartz      Mary Schultz 
Colleen Trainor    Joan McIvor    Valerie Nucera 
Betty O’Brien    Jan Szyperski 

Memento  
Languorem 
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We lost one of our beloved council widows, Helen O’Shea on 5/1/2018. Her funeral was at All 

Saints with a council acolyte team celebrating. Her husband, John A. O’Shea is listed below as a 

decedent on January 27th, 2008. 
 
Sir Knight Dave Mason and wife Carol lost their son Kevin  

Mason, 33,  in a hiking accident on May 3rd in  Alabama. His 

funeral was held at All Saints with a full honor guard and  

acolyte team. His sad obituary is included in this newsletter. 
 
Gil Santos, the play-by-play announcer for the New England 

Patriots for 36 seasons, passed away. He was a close relative 

of our Sir Knight Bob Santos and Bob had sat beside him at 

numerous games. 
 
Brother Paul Mudge lost his sister, Margaret “Peggy” Ruth Vaughn on April 20th. Please pray for her. 

Sir Knights are  
remembered upon 
death on engraved 

Holy Mass    
chalices given to 

new priests. 

Richard T. Szyperski      4/27/2018 Anthony Allan Kosek   12/25/2014 William G. Lehman      4/16/2009       

Fr. Daniel  McCormick   4/19/2018 John M. Foley                 9/12/2014 Robert L. Morell          4/29/2008      

James W. (Bill) O’Brien   4/2/2018 Bill  H. Giles                   8/05/2014 Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008       

Don L. Myers                   2/17/2018 Jean-Paul Roy               7/23/2014 John A. O’Shea             1/27/2008      

George V. Yuscavage      2/12/2018  Donald Del Guercio      7/01/2014 Thomas M. Scherrer    4/10/2007       

Msgr. Donald Kiernan      1/9/2018 Harold L. Norman      12/08/2013      Richard P. Steiner         3/17/2006        

Edward J. Trainor        12/23/2017 Paul J.  Reale               11/10/2013      Salvatore DePace          1/16/2006       

Mark A. Nucera             12/13/2017 James L. Mammoser    8/03/2013      Anthony C. Ardagna   12/28/2005      

Michael J. Schultz         11/26/2017 Tom E. Mix                   6/13/2013      Jerome E. Travers        7/29/2005       

PGK George P. Novac    5/31/2017 Edward J. Qualters      3/19/2013      John P. Stojka               7/21/2005       

Patrick J. Callahan         5/18/2017 Marcus Carroll             3/12/2013      Paul G. Horan               6/02/2005       

Les M. Washington        5/11/2017 Edward J. Pavlik          1/13/2013      Edwin L.Woerner         5/21/2005       

George M. Swartz           4/19/2017 George L. Cajigal, Sr.    1/8/2013      Thomas J. Byrne, Jr.   1/13/2005     

Robert W. Heald             3/12/2017 Michael A. Klimshuk   7/08/2012      James J. McCabe        10/22/2004       

PGK Guy E. Stryker      9/26/2016 Edward P. Koss           12/20/2011     Robert J. Lescher         5/17/2003 

Hal G. Eckard                  9/6/2016 Lloyd B. Addison        11/25/2011    Brad M. Scranton         5/14/2003     

John F. Hansberry         6/21/2016 John W. Lynch II          6/21/2011      Phillip A. Haluska       12/18/2002 

Thomas A. Templeton     5/1/2016 Warren P. Vicknair      6/21/2011      Joseph A. Miller            12/2/2002 

Fr. Joseph M. Peek        3/14/2016 Walter J. Bieszak          4/17/2011      James R. Fraser            9/21/2002 

Dennis M. Crean          11/01/2015 Joseph J. Wittman        3/09/2011      Kenneth E. Smith         6/02/2000 

Gregg R. Kantak          10/21/2015 Charles F. Mahony       2/20/2011      Elias M. Mualem          3/27/2000 

Richard (Doc) Malone    6/12/2015 Gerald A. Cicero           1/05/2011      John W. Lynch III      12/15/1999 

James W. Callison           4/03/2015 David B. Moeller           5/09/2010       Ronald S. Kurtzer       12/12/1999 

William R. Schlich          3/12/2015 PGK Frank G. Welter 12/19/2009       Kenneth C. McIntosh 11/25/1998 

William D. O’Connor     1/19/2015 Owen K. McCabe          8/16/2009        William J. Batdorf        3/23/1998                

75 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 

Council charter 
members are-
shown in red. >> 

17 

        Memento Mori 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Pat Fahey                       404-234-4157      patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Deputy Grand Knight   Dominic Palermo          404-849-6999       dpal84116@aol.com 
Chancellor                              Wulf Lindenau              770-558-1022       lindenauwr@aol.com 
Chaplain    Msgr. Hugh Marren  770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    Stephen Strong             770-698-9797       steve@strongus.net 
Warden                Bill Driscoll                   678-395-4364       bdriscoll0808@yahoo.com 
Recorder    Arthur (Skip) Dolt       770-379-0735        dr.dolt@siegelanddolt.com 
Financial Secretary                    Ralph O’Connor           404-242-1234       ralph390@comcast.net 
Treasurer    E.J. Couvillion              770-642-6488        esnar@aol.com 
Lecturer    Bill Luckert                   770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com 
 
Inside Guards                             Nick Mattera                 973-903-4185       nmat6961@gmail.com    
                                                     Gene Gannon                 404-992-3999       gene_gannon@bellsouth.net 
                              
Outside Guards   Brian Benninghoff        404-731-5301        brianebenninghoff@gmail.com  
                 Charles Lynch               770-396-0183        chazman4470@gmail.com 
 
Trustee Three-Year Term      Ernie Spencer              770-642-0863          ernestcspencer@bellsouth.net    
Trustee Two-Year Term   Dean Trantow              678-296-6326         trantowd@aol.com 
Trustee One-Year Term             Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060        bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Insurance Field Agent    Gary Graebner             770-634-3753        gary.graebner@kofc.org 
Program Activity Director         Woody Jones                 770-246-9897        j_harwoo@bellsouth.net 
                                                                                         
Activity Directors  
Acolytes                Bernie Marino               770-394-4046         mfmbdm5@gmail.com              
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643         dekeray@aol.com 
Bingo Director                            Dominic Palermo          404-256-1523          dpal84116@aol.com 
Church     David Emery                  770-395-7913         jdavidemery@gmail.com 
Community     Mike Feeney                   470-539-4784         mjfeeney54@att.net 
Council     John Shaffer                   770-393-3830         k9shaffer@aol.com              
Family Life                 Joe Kane                         678-708-2200         josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Membership                                Dan Anderson                470-294-3183         dan.anderson0316.yahoo.com 
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Pumpkin Sales                            Dave Richardson            770-396-1790         dm.richardson01@gmail.com 
Second Responder Program     Steve Strong                    770-698-9797         steve@strongus.net 
Service Support   Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@comcast.net 
Vocations    Len Dorrien                    770-396-4672         lendorrien51@gmail.com     
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
 
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Anita Mitchell     770-804-8060         almpmp@yahoo.com 
 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or 
wish a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  
 

Never miss a  
message again 

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 
Korean War Veterans Dinner/Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention. 

 
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assem-

bly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 
 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 
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4th Degree 
Assembly 
Meeting 

St. Andrew 
6:15 Rosary/ 
6:30 Dinner/  
7:30 Meeting 

Elections 

June 
Council  
Meeting 

McGivney 
 Rosary 7 PM 
Meeting 7:30 
ELECTIONS 

      June 2018  
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 1stDegree 
McGivney 

Hall 
7:30 PM 

Soap 
Box 

Derby 
Cooking 
10-2 PM 

7:30 PM 
Social 
Hall 

Fathers 
Day 

Msgr. 
Fennessy 

50th  
Ordination 

Anniversary 
5 PM Mass 

Pass out 
Pro-Life 
Cards 

Fathers for 
Good Classes 

Parish  
Library 

SVDP  
Golf 

Tournament 
Need  

Cooking 
Team 


